
Jones Ranch – SHARE Story       

 
 

 “My share hunt was successful and Jon was a really great person to work with. I shot a forked horn the first day about 5:30 in 

the evening. About 8:30 in the morning my son and I made a stock on a real nice big forked horn, but the wind swirled and he 

smelled us and he took off down a canyon. We saw many buck tracks and a few were really big tracks, and also saw fresh bear tracks 

first thing in the morning at the gate. This would be an awesome muzzle loader hunt that would take place late November. A hunter 

could really get a nice trophy during that time of year. Thank you for the opportunity again as we had a very good hunt.”  
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